NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Sent July 5, 2017

A public hearing on the 2017-2018 Budget of the New Jersey Public Power Authority will be
held on Thursday, July 20, 2017 at the Borough of Madison, Hartley Dodge Memorial, 50
Kings Road, Madison NJ 07940 at 10:30 A.M.

Public inspection of the budget documents can be found at www.njppa.net under Budgets.

Please post this notice of hearing in public view at your local offices.



